
From: yvonne klemperer  
Sent: 22 April 2023 19:53 
To: Planning 
Subject: Letter re Notification of intended Works to Trees in a Conservation 
Area 
 

Dear Madam or Sir 
 
Thank you for your letter of 3 April re the Cherry Tree (T1) in 

58 Aberdare Gardens back garden. 
 
We are sorry that you are questioning its presence as 
damaging as the sight of it is delightful and neither is it very 
large.  Apart from the attraction of wonderful birdlife and the 
beauty of it we remain puzzled by this application as so many 
Cherry Trees are in evidence in front and back gardens in much 
closer proximity to houses than this particular tree.  
 

Please think it over with considerations of conservation and all 
that trees like this mean to us. 
 
Thank you for writing to us and apologies for delay as we have 
been away. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Yvonne Klemperer 
Flat 3 

60 Aberdare Gardens 
London NW6 3QD 
22.04.23 
 
 


